
 

 
 

           

 
 
 
Date: January 1, 2025 
 
From: Quality and Product Compliance Specialist 
 
To: Whom It May Concern 
  
RE: Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 on persistent organic pollutants (recast) 
 
  
Based on our research, we confirm that the Interpower products for the European Union do not contain 
any of the Persistent Organic Pollutants (POP) and Perfluorooctanoic Acid (PFOA), including its salts and 
PFOA-related compounds in accordance with regulation (EU) 2019/1021 ANNEX I. 
 
Also including amendments to EU 2019/1021. 
 
More information can be found at https://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-
content/EN/TXT/?uri=CELEX:32019R1021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Jeff Anderson 
Quality and Product Compliance Specialist 
Interpower Corporation 


